

# Republic of the Philippines Department of Education

REGION VII - CENTRAL VISAYAS

Schools Division of Bohol

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

#### MEMORANDUM

MLC-2024- 052.

TO:

Neil Michael Olaivar

- Ubay 3 District

Ryan Balbaguio

- Dagohoy District

**Daisy Grafil** 

- Guindulman District

Noreen Gasco

- Buenavista 1 District

FROM:

CASIANA P. CABERTE PhD CESO VI

Schools Division Superintendent

SUBJECT:

SANDUGO QUIZ BEE COMPETITION 2024 MEETING

DATE:

June 10, 2024

- 1. Attached is the letter from the office of the Governor through Mr. Jaypee Ian I. Morgia, Officer In-Charge, Education Development Center, dated June 6, 2024, requesting the presence of Dr. Jupiter I. Maboloc, Education Program Supervisor in Araling Panlipunan (AP), with the AP Technical Working Group (TWG) for a meeting on June 11, 2024 at 9:00 a.m.. The purpose of this is to discuss and coordinate the necessary preparation for the upcoming Sandugo Quiz Bee Competition 2024 in August 2024.
- 2. The following AP TWG is expected to attend the said meeting at the EDC Center Office, New Provincial Capitol Building, Tagbilaran City:
  - Neil Michael Olaivar Ubay 3 District

Noreen Gasco

- Ryan Balbaguio
- Dagohov District
- Daisy Grafil
- Guindulman District - Buenavista 1 District
- Travelling and other applicable expenses shall be charged against school 3. MOOE subject to the usual accounting and auditing rules and regulations.
- This memorandum serves as Travel Order. 4

SDS/ASDS/CID/CMR/JIM









Address: 0050 Lino Chatto Drive Barangay Cogon,

Tagbilaran City, Bohol

Telephone No.: (038) 411-2544

Email Address: deped.bohol@deped.gov.ph





### Republic of the Philippines PROVINCE OF BOHOL City of Tagbilaran



## OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

## **Education Development Center**

June 6, 2024

CASIANA P. CABERTE, PhD., CESO VI Schools Division Superintendent DEPED Bohol Division

Subject: Sandugo Quiz Bee Competition 2024

Dear Dr. Caberte,

Greetings!

The Provincial Government of Bohol is once again preparing for the annual Sandugo Quiz Bee Competition, scheduled to be held in August 2024. We are delighted to continue our successful collaboration with the Department of Education (DepEd) Bohol, as last year's partnership proved to be highly successful.

In relation to this, we would like to request a meeting with Dr. Jupiter Maboloc, Education Program Supervisor (EPS) for Araling Panlipunan, along with the Technical Working Group (TWG) Members for Araling Panlipunan. The purpose of this meeting is to discuss and coordinate the necessary preparations for the upcoming event.

We propose to hold the meeting on June 11, 2024, at the EDCenter Office, located in the new Provincial Capitol Building. We believe that this meeting will be instrumental in ensuring the smooth planning and execution of the Sandugo Quiz Bee 2024.

We look forward to your favorable response and to another successful collaboration with DepEd Bohol. Thank you very much for your continued support.

Sincerely,

Education Development Center